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Dear All Parents / Carers, 

 

On Friday 19th November 2021 it is BBC Children in Need Day.   

 

The school council are organising a 

fundraising day at Wyke Regis Primary 

Federation.  We would like to invite your 

children to wear something dotty in 

exchange for a £1 donation to Children In 

Need. 

 

There will also be a competition on the 

day to design a bandana and there will 

be prizes for the best designs. 

 

We hope that you can support the school 

council raising money for Children In 

Need. 

 

Thank you 

 

The School Council 
 

 


